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30th September 2020 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Normally, I would have welcomed you to our open evening in the summer term but this was not possible this year, 

unfortunately. We have, therefore, produced the following resources that are designed to give children, parents 

and carers a taste of what our school community and facilities have to offer and to help you as a family come to the 

right decision about your child’s next steps into high school. 

The following information can be found on our website at https://www.clrchs.co.uk/school-information/open-
evening-2020/  

 Welcome video, which includes information about the school, a virtual tour and the opportunity to hear 

from some of our current students. 

 The school prospectus for Year 7 admission in 2021, which includes detailed information about what the 

school has to offer as well as an overview of the topics and subjects available. 

 Details regarding the application process and admissions criteria for Year 7 entry in 2021. 

Our school continues to expand, with a £14 million recent investment in facilities through the Building Schools for 

the Future Programme, whilst September 2016 marked the opening of our De La Salle Centre, providing new 

classrooms and a designated facility for Year 7 students, including dining room, gardens and recreation area. 

Our curriculum is designed to stretch and challenge students of all abilities and potential and there is a wealth of 

extra-curricular, clubs, trips and activities on offer to help your child develop their interests and make new friends. 

There is a very strong spiritual culture and ethos here in school. Children are encouraged to help those less fortunate 

than themselves and get involved with the various social projects and fundraising activities for the charities that 

the school supports: The Good Life Orphanage, Middleton Foodbank, St Joseph’s Penny, the Red Door Project, 

Mary’s Meals - to name a few. The teachings of the Roman-Catholic Church are at the heart of our school and 

influence every aspect of the curriculum. We are proud of our Catholic character but also of our diversity and 

everyone is most welcome within our school community, regardless of faith.  

I hope that you find the information on our website useful and I look forward to meeting you when circumstances 

allow.  

Please may I take this opportunity to bring to your attention our September 2021 Admissions Policy, which is 

published on our website https://www.clrchs.co.uk/school-information/admissions/  along with a summary of the 

process for applying for a secondary school place, further information about which can be found on the Rochdale 

Council website http://www.rochdale.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr A Bridson 

Headteacher 
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